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NOTICE OF CANCELATION 

Committee of the Whole Meeting 
 

Please take notice that the previously scheduled committee 

meeting has been canceled for this summer.  
 

 

DATE OF 

MEETING: 

 

Monday, July 14, 2025 

PLACE OF 

MEETING: 

Library at Surline Middle School Campus 

147 State Street, West Branch, MI 

 

HOUR OF 

MEETING: 
6:00 P.M. 

    CONTACT 

INFORMATION 

 FOR THE  

BOARD OF 

EDUCATION: 

Central Office 

989-343-2001 

960 S. M-33, West Branch, MI 48661 

       

      Heather Kearns, President 

      Board of Education for the 

      West Branch - Rose City Area Schools 


